
 Kathy Page receives Clerk of the Year Award 
 
 

 

The 2008-2009 7th Judicial District Superior Court Clerk of the Year Award was presented to Kathy 

Page, Clerk of Superior Court of Dade County during ceremonies on April 22, 2009.  The 7th 

Judicial District consists of 14 counties which include Bartow, Catoosa, Chattooga, Cobb, Dade, 

Douglas, Floyd, Gordon, Haralson, Murray, Paulding, Polk, Walker and Whitfield.  The awards 

banquet was held in conjunction with the Superior Court Clerks’ Association of Georgia’s spring 

mandatory training session from April 20th thru April 23rd, 2009 on St. Simons Island. 

The conference which provided nineteen and one-half hours of training was sponsored by the 

Superior Court Clerks’ Training Council and the Georgia Institute of Continuing Judicial Education. 

 Training for Superior Court Clerks covered E-Notary Filing, Adoptions, and Georgia Applicant 

Processing Service.  Roundtable discussions included questions and answers relating to Liens, Fi 

Fas, Garnishments, Department of Corrections Website, Department of Driver Services, Georgia 

Electronic Conviction Processing System, E-mail Etiquette, Jury, Juvenile, and IT Contracts and 

Data Security.  The Georgia Superior Court Clerks Cooperative Authority reported on support issues 

and future training.  Current and new legislation affecting Superior Court Clerks and the courts was 

presented.   

Six hours of training was dedicated to the Superior Court Clerks’ Certificate Program.  All 

clerks are given the opportunity to participate in this program specifically designed for Superior 

Court Clerks.  The seventy-two hour course consists of specialized curriculum planned by the Carl 

Vinson Institute of Government and the Superior Court Clerks’ Training Council.   After completing 

the requirements of the program, the certified clerk must attend a six hour up-date course annually to 

maintain the certificate.   

The continuing judicial education training gives Superior Court Clerks an opportunity to stay 

informed of any changes that affect their offices as well as other valuable legal, technological and 

office management techniques.  The training is focused directly on the duties of the clerk’s office 

that enable the clerks to better serve the citizens of their counties. 

Kathy Page has served Dade County as Superior Court Clerk since 2005.   

     Kathy is married to Timothy Page and has 3 children, Josh Daniel, Heather Daniel and 

Ashley Page.  She is the proud grandmother of Troy, Eli and Tre.  She attends Piney Grove Baptist 

Church and is the President of the Trenton Civitan Club.   


